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Promoting the trading and commercial interests of Bowness, Windermere and the immediate area.

End of year report - 2018
(delivered on the 18" December 2018)

I would like to welcome all members and guests to this evenings AGM and social.

| am pleased to report that two members have put themselves forward this year to take over the posts
of Chair and Vice Chair and | am sure that the Chamber will develop under them.

Adrian Faulkner has continued to work hard in his posts as secretary and treasurer on behalf of the
Chamber and its members keeping me and the membership informed on any developments.

He has kept the contacts with the various authorities informing them of the Chambers activities and
obtaining the relevant information from them. Which is not easy.

Scott Keenan and Alex Kirkby have worked hard over the last two years developing the sculpture trail
following the suggestion of Rebecca Frain at the 2016 AGM.

I am sure that the Chamber will be successful in the years to come with the new young blood at the helm
and continue to support other local groups such as Town Twinning, Christmas Lights, Christmas Market
etc.

Best wishes for 2019

Barry Butler



